May Newsletter 16.05.18
Dear Parents
Our current topic is Helping others. Over the next few weeks we will be talking about people who help us and how we can help other people, leading up to our charity sponsored step challenge. To support our topic we will be raising money for Happy Days children’s charity. 
We will be holding an end of half term party on the last day Friday 25th May. The children are invited to join the staff in dressing up in a costume of their choice and throughout the morning the children will be playing a selection of party games. A small donation of £1 for Happy Days children’s charity would be much appreciated.
We are closed for half term from Monday 28th May to Monday 4th June 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Summer is nearly here, and the weather is getting warmer, to ensure we can go outside please can you provide a sun hat and suncream for your child. 
Please can we remind you that foods such as grapes and cocktail sausages need to be chopped length ways please, to ensure that the children do not choke. Please can we also remind you not to bring nut products into the nursery due to allergies. Please can you provide your child with a sun hat and sun cream for the rest of the term.
After the half term we are also having the photographer coming in to take photos of the children on Thursday 7th June. If you would like your child photographed please feel free to bring them in at 9:30, there will also be a group photograph of the children who are moving onto school.
We are now on Facebook please like and follow us @BarBarNursery, our Facebook page will keep you updated with everything that’s happening at nursery, tips, events, news and so much more.
 
Many thanks 
The BarBar Team
